%‘: LUMINUS Product Change Notification

\

Date: 3/25/14

Objective: PT-54 (Standard Rth Product) End-of-Life Notification

Dear Valued Luminus Customer:

As Luminus continues to improve the performance of its products, we are consolidating some of our
legacy products lines. As a result, Luminus is notifying its customers of the discontinuation of the
PT54 standard Rth product and offering the thermally enhanced (TE) version of the product as its

suggested replacement.

The affected ordering part numbers and their suggested replacement part numbers are:

Ordering Part Numbers Affected Suggested Replacement*

PT-54-RA-C21-MPx PT-54-RA-L31-MPx or
PT-54-R-C21-MPx PT-54-RAX-L35-MPx
PT-54-R-C22-MPB none recommended
PT-54-G-C21-MPx PT-54-G-L31-MPx
PT-54-G-C31-MPx

PT-54-B-C21-EPx PT-54-B-L31-MPx
PT-54-B-C21-MPx

*Note: The PT54-TE product not fully electrically or mechanically backwards compatible with the PT54 (standard
Rth) product. While the footprint is the same, the PT54-TE product uses a 10-pin connector while the PT54
standard Rth product uses an 8-pin connector. If you are considering one of the replacement options, please
contact Luminus for more details.

Luminus is offering customers a last- time-buy opportunity for the above products (affected ordering
part numbers). Luminus recommends our customers to carefully evaluate their replacement needs for
the PT54 (standard Rth) product as the suggested replacement options are not fully backwards-
compatible with the products targeted for end-of-life.

Last-time buy purchase orders will be accepted until May 30, 2014. Last -time- buy product
shipments need to take place by August 30, 2014.

Please contact your local sales representative or Luminus Customer Service (cs@luminus.com) if you
have questions regarding this product notification.
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